
Are you the caregiver of a 
typically developing child 
aged between 7-14 years?

We need your help!

Researchers at the Child Health Research Centre are 
doing a study to assess health outcomes of children with 
fetal alcohol spectrum disorder (FASD). As a comparison, 
we are looking to gather information from Australian 
caregivers and typically developing children. 

With your help, our study hopes to fill in the gaps and 
learn more about how Australian children have been 
impacted by prenatal alcohol exposure. Ultimately, this 
will help to develop interventions to improve the health 
and wellbeing of individuals with FASD and their families.

Who can be in the study?

Australian caregivers and their typically developing children 
(aged 7-14 years).

What is required?

Children will participate in a range of non-invasive 
assessments of their health and wellbeing. For example, 

this will include collecting your child’s blood pressure, 
body composition using the Bodpod, and a brief number 
of cognitive measures. A brief summary report will be 
provided of the assessment results. 

Caregivers will be required to complete a questionnaire 
asking about your child’s health and wellbeing. For 
example, including questions about their sleep, eating, 
exercise, and behavior. 

Where is the location?

62 Graham St South Brisbane (right near South Bank). 
We can provide free on-site parking.

For further information  

or to book an appointment

Sophia Young, sophia.young@uqconnect.edu.au

HREC Reference: HREC/17/QRCH/272 

child-health-research.centre.uq.edu.au


